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  03/28/2019  Information
Announces
  

  
World Health Organization (WHO) informs on the official website about the publication of List № 120 
(https://www.who.int/medicines/publications/druginformation/innlists/PL120.pdf?ua=1 [1]) which
refers to International Nonproprietary Names proposed for pharmaceutical products INN.

Comments on, or formal objections to, the proposed names may be forwarded by any person to the
INN Programme of the World Health Organization within four months of the date of their publication
in WHO Drug Information, i.e., for List no. 120 Proposed INN not later than 14 June 2019.

 
   

  Source URL: https://www.agepi.md/en/news/notice-world-health-organization-about-proposed-
international-nonproprietary-names  

Links
[1] https://www.who.int/medicines/publications/druginformation/innlists/PL120.pdf?ua=1

Page 1 of 1

https://www.who.int/medicines/publications/druginformation/innlists/PL120.pdf?ua=1

